
 

 

WQ.294/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT  

BY THE CONNÉTABLE OF ST. MARTIN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister provide an update on the drafting of the new Wildlife Law and the date when he expects 

to lodge the legislation? 

 

 

Answer 

 

The Ministerial Decision (MD-PE-2020-0066) to lodge the draft wildlife law for debate was signed Monday 

7 September. The proposition will be brought to the Assembly for debate once the appropriate lodging 

period according to standing orders has been met. 

 


